

KANSAS UNITED WAR FUND

INCORPORATED



400 CENTRAL BUILDING
700 KANSAS AVENUE • TELEPHONE 2-2611

TOPEKA, KANSAS

March 2, 1945

GOV. ANDREW F. SCHOEPPEL Honorary President

JUDGE W. D. JOCHEMS President

A. C. HANCOCK Vice-President

E. W. STILWELL Vice-President

MRS. W. G. WEST Vice-President

FRANK HAUCKE Secretary

DAVID NEISWANGER Treasurer

JOHN G. STUTZ Assistant Treasurer

MILTON TABOR
Publicity Chairman

BEN LUDY Radio Chairman

HON. HARRY H. WOODRING Speakers Chairman

FRANK L. BYNUM State Director

COUNTY QUOTAS

W. LAIRD DEAN, Chairman
RICHARD L. BECKER

W. D. FERGUSON
G. CARL HIPPLE
A. Q. MILLER
O. A. POWELL
DAVID NEISWANGER
E. W. STILWELL

Dear Doctor Allen:

At the suggestion of your County War Fund Chairman we are pleased to enclose a "Citation for Meritorious Service".

This is in recognition of your splendid cooperation in helping to place your county "over the top" in the second National War Fund Campaign.

We are sure that another appeal for funds will be made this Fall, and we have asked all of our County War Fund Chairmen to hold their organizations together. Your continued loyalty and cooperation will be very encouraging and of great help to your Chairman in making the third campaign a complete success also.

You will be interested in knowing that our State quota of \$1,226,000.00 has been exceeded by raising \$1,242,534.26; however, all of the funds raised have not as yet been remitted.

With kind wishes.

Sincerely yours,

W. D. Jochems President